
Hello Families! 

We are excited to invite you back to Goss on Wednesday nights!  The program and church leaders have 

worked hard to be able to come up with a plan as normal yet as safe as possible.   

Here are the facts: 

Beginning date: Wednesday, March 17  

Last night: Wednesday, May 12 (No meeting April 7) 

Time: 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Set up: All groups will meet in their normal set up.   

   Pre-school: Boys & Girls 4yrs (& potty trained) - Kindergarten 

Rubies: Girls grades 1st- 3rd    Elementary boys: Boys grades 1st - 2nd  

 Girl’s Club: Girls grades 4th - 6th   Stockade: Boys grades 3rd - 6th 

 Teen Girls: Girls grades 7th - 12th   Battalion: Boys grades 7th - 12th 
   

There are limited spots available in each group in order to keep social distancing.  Reserving a spot will 

ensure a space for your child(ren) for all 8 weeks. If your child misses 2 consecutive weeks, their spot 

will be given to another child unless space permits. 

In order to reserve a spot, you must submit the Emergency Medical Form (for each child) and the 

Covid Waiver to the church by Tuesday, March 16.  You may drop off completed forms to the church, 

take a picture (send to 330-472-4343) or scan and send to Gossmemorial.office@gmail.com.  Spots are 

on a first come, first served basis.  If all spaces fill up, you will be placed on a waiting list and contacted 

should a spot become available. Registrations must be received by the Tuesday before each week if 

you wish to register later.  
 

A little extra information: 

-Students will not be allowed in the building until 6:25 p.m. at which time they will go directly to their 

classrooms. 

-We are not able to provide transportation to or from programming 

-Masks will be required and social distancing used 

-Attendance is limited to those who are registered, we will not be able to accept any new students the 

night of programming.  

-Students will start being released at 7:55 p.m.  We ask that you do not pick up early unless it is an 

emergency.  
 

We look forward to getting back together again! 

 

-Goss Memorial Staff and Ministry Leaders 
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